
	
	
	
March	28,	2020	Saturday		
	
	
COVID19	and	Online	Classes	Updates		
	
	
Following	instruction	from	the	BC	Ministry	of	Education,	in-person	classroom	instruction	
continues	in	suspension.	The	school	remains	open	with	2	staff	on	duty	on	a	daily	basis.	
		
Online	classes	are	in	operation	until	further	notice.	Students:	please	sign	in	for	each	
class	and	each	day.	If	support	is	needed,	please	communicate	with	teachers	directly	by	
email.	
	
If	additional	support	is	needed:	
	
For	learning,	please	email:	 principal@pattisonhighschool.ca	
	
For	student	services,	please	email:	 info@pattisonhighschool.ca	
	
For	graduation	and	future	course	planning,	please	email:	
counsellor@pattisonhighschool.ca	
	
	
Together	we	will	go	through	this	challenging	time.		
	
Stay	home.	Stay	safe	and	healthy.	
	
From	the	Office	of	Principal	
Mr.	Daniel	Chowne	


